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Release Notification and Corrective Action 
OPERATOR [ Initial Report Q Final Report 

Name of Company DCP Midstream >3i>7tf& Contact Jon D. Bebbington 
Address 10 Desta Drive, Ste 400 West Telephone No. 432-620-4207 
Facility Name Four-inch SWD poly line A/M DCf A ' 4 Facility Type Pipeline 

Surface Owner Kevin Wilbanks Mineral Owner Unk API No. 

LOCATION OF R E L E A S E 
Unit Letter Section Township Range Feet from the North/South Line Feet from the EastAVest Line County 

33 19S 25E EDDY 

Latitude 32.61326 Longitude-104.49124_ 

NATURE OF R E L E A S E 
Type of Release Gas, Iron Sulfide, condensate Volume of Release 17 bbls salt 

water/oil 
Volume Recovered 
14 bbls condensate 

Source of Release Pipeline Date and Hour of Occurrence 
July 24, 2014 

Date and Hour of Discovery 
July 24, 2014 1500 

Was Immediate Notice Given? 
M Yes • No • Not Required 

IfYES, To Whom? 
Randy Dade 

By Whom? Jon D. Bebbington Date and Hour 7-24-2014 0830 PM 
Was a Watercourse Reached? 

• Yes 13 No 
IfYES, Volume Impacting the Watercourse. 
N / A 

If a Watercourse was Impacted, Describe Fully.* N / A 

Describe Cause of Problem and Remedial Action Taken.* 

On July 24, 2014 a DCP pipeline repair crew was excavating and struck a four inch SWD poly line apparently belonging to Nearberg and approx. 17 bbls 
of oily salt water spilled into the excavation ditch. An 811 call was made but no one from Nearberg responded. 

Describe Area Affected and Cleanup Action Taken.* 
Upon discovery, Ihe line was blocked in and a vacuum truck summoned to vac out the free liquid. A meeting at the site will be held on July 29, 2014 with 
Nearberg lo discuss cleanup action. Nearberg claims they never received an 811 call as their Carlsbad office is not manned to receive calls. 

Nearberg was not on the one call, No tracer wire or tracer tape was present. We contacted Nerberg to see i f they wanted this at there 
disposal and they told us no. 
The one call #2014300724 
Line name A-4 
LAT 32.61326 
LONG-104.49124 
T19S 
R25E 
S33 
Contact person for Nearberg 
Roger King 
575-361-3605 
Matt Lee 
575-365-6662 



I hereby certify that the information given above is tine and complete to Ihe best of my knowledge and understand that pursuant to NMOCD rules and 
regulations all operators are required to report and/or file certain release notifications and perform corrective actions for releases which may endanger 
public health or the environment. The acceptance of a C-141 report by the NMOCD marked as "Final Report" does not relieve the operator of liability 
should their operations have failed to adequately investigate and remediate contamination that pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health 
or the environment. In addition, NMOCD acceptance of a C-141 report docs not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other 
federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations. 

Signature: 

Approved by Environmental Specialist: 

Title: Principal Environmental Engineer Approval Date: Expiration Date: 

E-mail Address: jdbebbington@dcpmidstream.com Conditions of Approval: 
Attached • 

Date: 7-25-2014 Phone: 432-620-4207 
* Attach Additional Sheets I f Necessary 


